NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP

The City Council of the City of Lytle, Texas, will hold a Budget Workshop on
Wednesday, July 6, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., at the Lytle City Hall for the purpose of
discussing the 2022-2023 Budget.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above notice of Budget Workshop was posted on the bulletin
boards at the City Hall of the City if Lytle, Texas on the 30" day of June 2022 at
3:30 p.m.
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Paola L. Rios
City Secretary




